JAMES 5. ALVES

BRIAN H. BIBEALU
RICHARD S. BRIGHTMARN
KEVIN B, COVINGTON
PETER C. CUNNINGHAM
RALPH A, DEMEO
WILLIAM H. GREEN
WADE L. HOFPFPING
GARY K. HUNTER, JR.
SJONATHAN T. JOHNSON
LEIGH H. KELLETT
ROBERT A: MANNING
FRANK E. MATTHEWS
RICHARD D. MELSON
ANGELA R. MORRISQON
SHANMNON L. NOVEY
ERIC T, DLSEN

HopPrPiNng GREEN SamMs & SMiIT

PROFESSIONAL ASSOCIATION
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS
123 SOUTH CALHOUN STREET
POST OFFICE BOX 6526
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 22314
(B50) 222-7500
FAX (BEO) 224-855)

FAX (BB50Q) 425-3415

Writer's Direct Dial No.
(850) 425-2313

March 8, 2000

~ ORIGINAL

GARY V. PERKO
MICHAEL P. PETROVICH
DAVID L. POWELL
WILLIAM D. PRESTON
CAROLYN S. RAEPPLE
DOUGLAS S, ROBERTS
D, KENT SAFRIET

GARY P, SAMS

TIMOTHY G. SCHOENWALDER

ROBERT P. 5MITH
DAN R. STENGLE
CHERYL G. STUART

W. STEVE SYKES

OF COUNSEL
ELIZABETH C. BOWMAN

BY HAND DELIVERY

Patricia A. Christensen

Senior Attorney

Division of Legal Services
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

Re: Dana Utility Corporation -- Docket No. 991632-WS

Dear Ms. Christensen:

Attached is a letter to me from Charles E. Fancher, Jr. of
Fancher Management Group which confirms or clarifies the
understandings set forth in staff's letter of March 1, 2000.

I believe the attached letter provides all the information
you requested in connection with Dana Utility Corporation's
pending motion for extension of time to file information
supporting the establishment of initial rates and charges.

If you need any clarification, or desire any additional
information, please let me know.

Very truly yours,

— P e
—_— Richard D. Melson
TRDM/mee

Egclosure

Ms. Bayd® (for docket file)
Mr. Fancher

—lcc: Ms. Rehwinkel (Division of Water and Wastewater)
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FMG ‘ Fancher Management Group, Inc.
2844 Chucunantah Rd. Swuite F Miami, F1. 33133
Tel. {30G5) 461-5550 Fax. (305) 461-5616

March §, 2000

Richard D. Melson

Hopping, Green, Sams & Smith
123 South Calhoun Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32314

Re: Dana Utility - Docket No. 991632-W$
Dear Rick:

This memorandum will clarify ceriain information concerning Dana Utility Coiporation (Dana). The following
include key items on the status of Daha:

Dana is 8 wholly owned subsidiary of Lake Merial Development Company (Lake Merial).

The owners of Lake Merial are currently in negotiations for the sale of the Lake Merial developmeni.

The negotiations are expected to be completed by May 2000,

Development in Lake Merial is expected to continuc afier the salc is completed.

The Bozeman Learning Center i3 expected to have its grand opening in August and be served by a

package wastewater treatment plani. The school will connect to the Dana Utility system at a later date.

»  QOther than the school, there are no eurrent potential customers in the Dana Utility service territory that
will be affected by the requested exiension of time.

» The homes that are currently on wells and septic tanks are located north of the Dana service territory.
They are outside the service territory and do not nccd service at this time.

e Mr. AB. Simon, Director and primary shareholder of Lake Merial Development Company and Dana

Properties, Ltd, is ncgotiating the sale.

Please call if T need to provide any additional information.

Sincerely,

Fancher Management Group, Ing.

Charles E. Fancher, Jr.
President

Ce; Muriin J, Goldstein
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